MAGNOLIA PUBLIC  SCHOOLS  FOUNDATION

To:  Magnolia School District Teachers and Certified Staff
From: Magnolia Public School Foundation
Date:   December 12, 2022

The Magnolia Public Schools Foundation is pleased to offer teachers and certified staff members an opportunity to apply for a grant that will benefit Magnolia School District students.  There will be two to five grants given for the Spring of 2023.   
You can find the grant application and guidelines for the application process on the District’s website or attached to this memo.  A completed grant application must be turned in to the Superintendent’s office for approval no later than January 17, 2023 to be considered.  Approved grantees will be notified by February 1, 2023.
If you have any questions, please contact Donna Garrett at 870-313-2139 or 870-234-7269.


